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WE’VE STARTED BARGAINING
Our Bargaining committee met with management on Friday, April 13  

to begin the bargaining process.

We delivered our bargaining platform petition signed by 80 percent  
of workers to send a strong message to management  

about our goals for bargaining.

OUR NEXT BARGAINING SESSIONS
Friday, May 4

Wednesday, May 9
Wednesday, May 23

Please contact your bargaining committee member with questions  
or to find out how you can help!

All the sessions will be in the afternoon.  
On May 4,  we will present six to eight proposals to improve our contract. 

All workers are invited to stop by the bargaining seesion  
to talk about why improving this contract is so important to you.

Bargaining committee members meet to prepare for our first bargaining session.


